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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 34215 

RE: Case # 10-1401-RR-RCP 

To Whom It May Concem: 

As per the request within the PUCO's Grant to reinstate our Woodland Ave. Crossing document, 
we will be updating you frequently on our progress. 

As of this week, our grade surveys are done, and we will be applying for our SWP3 stormwater 
permit. When this is issued, we will start weed removal on that portion of track west of 
Woodland Ave., and then start dirt removal from our three storage track locations. 

Next week, we will finalize the design of our unloading platforms and fencing, and start moving 
underground utilities. In the next two weeks we will finalize designs for the containment areas. 

We do not anticipate constructing the actual road sub ballast and rail imtil the Spring, when the 
ground has thawed, and thus do not think we can start construction of the Woodland Ave. 
crossing until (say) early Summer. 

Qfiimi Gerhold 
President 

c: Tim Bell- City of Coliunbus 
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